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QNET Cloud Newsletter February 2022 
Welcome to the February 2022 edition of the QNET Cloud Newsletter 

 
In this newsletter, you'll find useful information on key topics such as new AWS Services and 
Cost Management, as well as other various tips, highlights, and reminders to help you be 
more successful working in the QNET Cloud. 
 
Link to the current month’s newsletter – LINK 
 
Thank you for taking the time to read and we hope to see you here again next month!  

  

 
 

If you need additional information, please contact us by phone at 1-866-288-8914, Slack at 
#help-service-center-sos, or by email at ServiceCenterSOS@cms.hhs.gov.  
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